
Drawing Club 

We started our ‘Drawing Club’ last 

week to encourage mark making, 

conversation and maths through drawing 

and writing.   

 

Last week, we looked at the 

story ‘Not Now, Bernard’ by 

David McKee and this week we 

are learning about 

the traditional tale of the  

The Gingerbread Man.  

Our school value of the week is 

 

Be safe 

WB 10th January 2025 Reception Week Ahead 

Half Term 

We finish this half term on 

Friday 14th February.  

We have one week break and  

return to school on  

Monday 24th February 

Reading Week 
 

This week is Reading Week at Hillside.  

We are lucky enough to have the year 6 

children visit us on Friday to come and 

read a story with us.  

On Friday 14th February, please 

bring in your child's favourite book 

to share with the other children.   

 

                          

Uniform 
 

Please be reminded that formal 

school trousers are to be worn, as part 

of our school uniform policy.  Please 

keep jogging bottoms to PE days 

only and no jeans.  

 

All children must have a 

flat, purple book bag and NOT a 

backpack. 

Please ensure all items are 

named including coats and 

shoes.   

We are in need of your 

recycling!  

Our junk modelling area is looking a 

little bare.   

We would be grateful for your 

donations of yoghurt pots, small 

boxes, plastic bottles, milk bottle 

lids and kitchen roll tubes. Please 

make sure these are clean before 

donating.   

We would also be grateful of any 

wool or yarn.   

Thank you very 

much!  
 



 


